
 

Important Safety Warning – Recall Notice 

Labgear MOD121 RF Modulator 
It has come to our attention that one batch of this 

product sold in 2020-2021 has faults which breach 

electrical regulations and may present a safety 

issue. 
On batch 20W52 the mains lead was incorrectly 

wired, and the wrong value fuse was used.   

These errors mean that this item is effectively not 

fused and therefore might present a fire risk in the 

event of failure.   

Note that simply replacing the fuse is not enough to rectify this issue. 

Most of this batch has already been recovered but we believe a few are still in use.   We are asking 

all customers who have bought MOD121’s to check the batch no. and return any faulty modulators 

to us and we will arrange credit. 

Batch no. 

 

Please check the batch no. on the back of your modulator.  If your Labgear MOD121 is from batch 

20W52 please contact us to arrange return and credit. 

Contact telephone – +44 1234 263738 

Contact e-mail – andrew.wylot@philex.com 


